
Greetings Community Members, 

This month Tribal Social Services is working to bring awareness to families 

to strengthen protective factors that  prevent child abuse. 

Please be on the look out for flyers to be posted on April 15th, 20th, 25th, and 

30th. These flyers will have important information and activities to complete with 

your children. Completed flyers can be submitted back to TSS to earn prizes.  

 

Tribal Social Services Vision is to develop and sustain a safe, strong, and 

healthy foundation for the preservation and support of families.  

For More information, please contact Tribal Social Services at                    

(520) 562-3396  


